
It is clear, from his own words and actions, that Rep. Nearman conspired with the "Freedom" Foundation and various individuals to 
subvert the operation of our legislative bodies and endanger the lives of Capitol police, staff, and other legislators.  I applaud those 
Republicans and Democrats who have called for Nearman's expulsion from the Oregon House.


